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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

 

 

 

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF: 

 
 
 
Mr. Todd Hendrick 
Director Waste Management 
Environmental Recycling     
527 East Woodland Circle 
Bowling Green, Ohio  43402   
 
Re: Draft Federal RCRA Permit, Environmental Recycling  
      Bowling Green, Ohio, OHD 000 034 025 
 
Dear Mr. Hendrick: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the draft EPA portion of the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act  
(RCRA) permit for Environmental Recycling, Bowling Green, Ohio.  
 
The draft Federal RCRA permit will be publicly noticed in the Sentinel Tribune Newspaper, 
Ohio and WRVF-FM and other radio stations on or about December 2, 2020.  A copy of the draft  
Federal RCRA permit is available for review at the Wood County District Public Library, 
251 N. Main Street, Bowling Green, Ohio 43402.  The public comment period extends from      
November 30, 2020 to January 22, 2021.   
 
During the public comment period, you or any interested party may submit comments to the  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency on the draft federal RCRA permit set forth above.  At    
the close of the comment period, EPA will prepare a response to all significant comments.   
Comments on the draft federal RCRA permit may be submitted to: 
 
                U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
                Land and Chemicals Branch (LL-17J) 
                77 West Jackson Boulevard 
                Chicago, Illinois 60604 
 
                Attention:  James Blough 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Following review of any comments received on the draft Federal RCRA permit, EPA will issue a  
final permit decision in accordance with the requirements of 40 Code of Federal Regulations  
(C.F.R.) § 124.15.  The procedures of permit appeals are found in 40 C.F.R. § 124.19. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact James Blough of my staff at (312) 886-967. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mary Setnicar  
Acting Chief, Land and Chemicals Branch 
Land, Chemicals and Redevelopment Division 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Bradley Mitchell, OEPA 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




